Tinmouth Planning Commission
October 24, 2016
Minutes
Members present: Bob Lloyd, Michael Fallar, Vito Macaluso, Kim Harbaugh, Grant Reynolds, 
  Absent were Andy Gilmore, Amanda Vumbaco Chisamore, Denise (Tess) McGinley, and Kevin Ruane 

Others present: Frank Sears and Gail Fallar, Sec.
Michael called the meeting to order at 7:35.  
Agenda was reviewed and approved; minutes of 9/26/16 were read and approved as written, all voted in favor.
Members reviewed Bob’s draft application for a state planning grant, including the budget and work plan which had input from staff at Rutland Regional Planning Commission  and various attachments.  Total is $8,180, with request for $5,180 with the Town providing $3,000.  Bob moved and Grant 2nded to approve the application as presented, all voted in favor.
Bob read excerpts from a letter from the Vermont Planners Association to the Vermont Public Service Board regarding the PSB’s proposed new energy guidelines. He will email to all members.

Members briefly discussed a suggestion to pursue a community solar project on the town’s land behind the town garage.
Members changed the next regular meeting to December 5, 2016. (Combined November/December)
Meeting adjourned at 8:10 pm.  
Respectfully submitted,     
Gail Fallar, Secretary 
